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To: Mayor and Members of City Council

From: Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager

Subject: Emergency Ordinance-Water Service Agreement with Village of
Glendale

Attached is an Emergency Ordinance captioned:

AUTHORIZING the City Manager to execute a Water Service
Agreement between the City of Cincinnati and the Village of Glendale,
Ohio.

Greater Cincinnati Water Works currently provides standby and retail water service
to the Village of Glendale pursuant to a Water Service Contract, dated June 17, 1997
(and as amended). The current contract term will expire on December 31, 2021. This
ordinance authorizes the City Manager to execute a new, 30-year contract with the
Village of Glendale for standby and retail water service. The rate charged for retail
water service under this new contract will be at a rate differential of 1.25 times the

rate for City residents for retail water service and standby water service will be
charged at rates as fixed from time to time hy City Council ordinance. The form of
this contract is attached to the ordinance as Exhibit A.

The Administration recommends passage of this Emergency Ordinance.

cc: Cathy B. Bailey, Executive Director/Greater Cincinnati Water Wor


